TWDW-100 TARIFF
ITEM 720 – REWEIGHS AND OVER-SIZED FREIGHT
1.

At its sole discretion, 2 Day may reweigh shipments in its custody. Such
reweighs will be conducted on scales owned by 2 Day, including platform
scales or lift truck scales with a manufacturer's specified tolerance of
plus or minus 1%. The accuracy of such scales will be regularly verified by
an independent company.
If an error in weight is determined, 2 Day will correct the billed weight
accordingly. The corrected weight will always be used to assess the proper
freight charges. When the gross weight shows an increase or a decrease of
200 pounds or more per pallet, a $15.00 weight adjustment fee will apply in
addition to all other charges including any overweight fees.

2.

Upon request by either the consignor, consignee, or the third party, the
carrier will reweigh any shipment on carrier scales. A failure to enter a
weight on the bill of lading will be considered to be a request to reweigh.
Such reweigh will only be made while shipment is in the possession of 2
Day. A charge of $30.00 per shipment will be assessed for this service.

3.

Also at its sole discretion, 2 Day may measure the dimension of pallets to
ensure that they adhere to the 48” x 48” x 84” limits. Should an oversized
pallet be discovered, the shipment will be rerated for the correct number
of spots taken. If a skid is oversized by more than 3” in length or width,
it will be billed as an extra spot. Pallets that are taller than 84” will
be billed at a pro-rated rate for the extra height.

3.

2 Day Transportation will seek approval for all additional charges before
delivery can be made. Storage fees may apply due to unreasonable delays in
acquiring said approval.

